
January 21, 2019 

TOWN OF TECUMSEH 

917 Lesperance Road 

Tecumseh, Ontario N8N 1W9 

To: Director Corporate Services & Clerk for the Town of Tecumseh 

 

 

Dear Laura Moy 

    My name is Launa McGraw, I am formerly requesting an audience with the city council to discuss my 

concerns for the fluorination of the public drinking supply at the Special meeting scheduled on January 

29, 2019 at 6 P.M... I would like to discuss the impact that Fluoride will have upon the water supply.  

     I will discuss the harmful effects that fluoride has upon young children and mothers, point out the 

fact that our water supply is already contaminated with drugs, confirm that fluoride is a neurotoxin that 

adversely effects brain development of the unborn and young children. I will discuss information which 

confirms  added fluoride to the drinking water is harmful to populations that are at risk; like the elderly, 

immune compromised and share available research that shows that dental and skeletal problems are 

interconnected with fluoride. Lastly, I will show that fluoride is more effective and safer when applied 

topically.  

Mass fluoridation of public drinking water is not the answer to prevent tooth decay. I am not fluoride 

deficient and you do not have my consent. 

 

Sincerely, 

Launa McGraw 

 



 


